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NEWS FLASH! 

 

After the Sanctuary Church announcements two weeks ago there was some concern about the 

requirements for the upcoming Liberation and Blessings of Ancestors ceremony on December 6th. It was 

stated that members needed the Return to True Father's Authority Blessing in order to participate in the 

liberation. 

 

The clarification was: 

 

People who received Holy Wine from FFWPU after Father's Seong Wha need to receive the 

Return to Father's Authority Blessing before the Liberation. 

 

However this just came in from HQ: 

 

At yesterday's meeting it was clarified that if people ordered the blessing kit before Dec. 6 

and then used it within a few weeks, even after Dec. 6, the liberation and blessing of their 

ancestors would be legitimate. 

 

This is great new! 

 

For those who need the Return to Father's Authority Blessing, contact your regional Sanctuary 

Coordinator or go to the Sanctuary-PA.org for information. Let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
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